

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515

AUGUSTUS HAWKINS
CALIFORNIA

May 23, 1984

Dear Friend,

I hope that you will take a few minutes to listen to the message on the enclosed phonograph record. However, if you do not have a record player, I am taking this opportunity to let you know of a very important change in congressional district boundaries. Starting this year you will be living in the 32nd Congressional District and be represented in Congress by the Honorable Glenn M. Anderson.

Glenn Anderson has been a friend of mine for many years. We served together in the California State Legislature, and since then we have worked closely together on a variety of issues in Congress. I have talked to Glenn about what a fine area he is gaining, and I know he is looking forward to meeting as many people as he can in the new part of his District. But he realizes that before the June 5th primary election he will be able to meet only a few of you as we will be working in Washington.

I wish you the best in the future and I urge you to support Glenn Anderson in the upcoming election, for he is the kind of person you will be proud to call your Congressman.

Sincerely,

Augustus P. Hawkins Member of Congress

P.S. Again, I hope you can listen to the enclosed recording. It is our way of visiting you in your home.